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April 10, 2022


Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council
City Hall
500 Castro Street
Mountain View, CA 94041


Re: Council Meeting, April 12, Agenda #8.1-Amendments to Tenant Relocation Assistance Ordinance to Apply to
Mobile Home Tenants


Dear Mayor Ramirez and Councilmembers:


As the Staff report states, the provisions of the amendments to the Tenant Relocation Assistance Ordinance (TRAO)
mirror the TRAO for tenants covered by CSFRA.  The LWV has consistently supported CSFRA and TRAO in past
years.  We supported the Mobile Home Rent Stabilization Ordinance adopted last September.  Therefore, we support
extending TRAO to the tenants in mobile homes.  We are pleased that both the EPC and RHC have reviewed these
amendments and recommend them.


.
(Please send comments related to this letter to Donna Davies at dnndavies@gmail.com.)


Karin Bricker, President LWV of Los Altos Mountain View
cc: Anky van Deursen      Wayne Chen Aarti Shrivastava        Kimbra McCarthy         Heather Glaser
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